
 
 
 
 
 
 
                         
Date:   September 16, 2024 
    
TO: Brian Horan, Galloway 
                       
FROM: Margaret Haynes, NMDOT Assistant District 3 Traffic Engineer 
                      
SUBJECT: Carlisle Forty Redevelopment Project Traffic Impact Study  
 South of I-40, southwest corner of Carlisle Blvd.and Indian School Rd 
 Albuquerque, New Mexico 
 
                         

The NMDOT received the TIS dated July 2024.  District Three’s comments are below. 

General Comments: 

NMDOT recommends that full access “3” should be limited to a right-in/right-out/left-in only. See 
exhibit 1 next page for location. Both sites have access to the signal at Indian School and 
Carlisle via on-site circulation, which will allow a left movement. Please provide exhibit of access 
spacing from eastbound off-ramp to access points.  

Report Comments:  

Page 12 – Please rework the Crash section. HFIN data indicates this stretch has a high crash 
rate therefore the existing conditions are not working as is. See exhibit 2 next page. Please 
categorize the study intersection crash data per exhibit 3 on next page.  

Page 12 - Please elaborate (pull full crash report) on all bike crashes, all pedestrian crashes and 
all fatal crashes (if not already included) and provide summary based on narrative. How does this 
project plan to prevent injury crashes from continuing? 

Page 19 – Please clarify unit of measure (feet) in table 3-2 in header column.  

 

Potential Off-site Mitigations: 

 Eradication and restripe or roadway widening to accommodate a bike lane for 
southbound Carlisle. 

 Minimize access widths as much as possible for appropriate design vehicle for site. 
 Potential median island to limit left-out access to Carlisle. 
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CC: 
Nancy Perea, NMDOT 
Keith Thompson, NMDOT 
Curtis Churne, COA 
file 

Exhibit 1 

Exhibit 2 

Exhibit 3 


